
 

 

“Having gifts that differ according to the grace given to us, let us use them” 

(Romans: 12,6) 

 

Tuesday 21st November 2023 

 
 
Dear Pupils, Parents and Carers, 
 
What a lovely end to the week we had!  All comfy and cosy in our PJs to raise awareness 
for Children in Need.  We talked about Children in Need in our Collective Worship, had 
story time with different teachers and Years 4 and 5 even went to the cinema in their 
pyjamas!  Thank you to all those who support these events, we managed to raise £265.10 
 

 
 
 

Year 2 Library Visit: 
 
Last week, Year 2 visited the local Library.  They really enjoyed their trip and were very 
well behaved.  Thank you to all parents who volunteered to enable this trip to go ahead.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St Paulinus Newsletter 

 



Message from our PTA: 
 

 
 

Black History Month: 
 
What a lovely lot of projects we had bought in for this event – thank you to all the parents 
and carers who supported their children in doing these projects and then taking the time 
to look through them all on display during our parents evenings.  
 
Thank you also to the parents who organised this event and got prizes for all the classes 
for taking part.  
 

 
 



 
 

Safeguarding: 

Staying Safe Online… 

 

Useful tips for Parents and Carers 
 



Up-coming diary dates:  

Date Event 

Wednesday 22nd November Year 3 to Church  

Wednesday 29th November Year 2 to Church 

Wednesday 6th December  Year 1 to Church  

Friday 8th December Christmas Jumper Day – wear your own 
clothes with a Christmas Jumper! 

Friday 8th December  PTA Christmas Fair after school 

Tuesday 12th December KS1 Nativity Performances at  
2pm and 6pm 

Wednesday 13th December  Reception and Year 6 to Church  

Thursday 14th December Christmas Dinner  

Tuesday 19th December  Christmas Service at Church 2pm 

Wednesday 20th December CRiBS Christmas Play 11am 

Wednesday 20th December End of term finish at 1:30pm 
 

CRiBS Christmas Play: 

 

 

This has been booked for the children on Wednesday 20th December at 11am.  We would 

appreciate any donations/contributions towards the costs CRiBS incur to put on these shows for 

us and schools like us – there will be buckets for donations on the day.  

 

 



Message from St Paulinus Church: 

Christ The King – Sunday 26th November 

To celebrate Christ the King; would you like to make some crowns and send us a picture of them 

or of you wearing them.  We can then place them on our website for all to see the festive 

creations. 

You can email them to us on : office@stpaulinus.co.uk Please title your email Christ the King 

 

Christingle – Sunday 3rd December 

Christingle will be celebrated during family worship on the 3rd December with the children invited to 

dress as shepherds and angels and to receive a Christingle during the service. 

We would like to decorate the church with pictures of the Christingle for that service and I have 

attached 2 colouring sheets for this. (Templates sent out with this newsletter) 

These can be dropped off at the parish office which is 8a Iron Mill Lane, Crayford, Kent, DA1 

4RW. 

Please put a name on the sheet so the children can find their drawings in church. 

  St  Paulinus Advent & Christmas Services 
  

Sunday 3rd December 
8am Low Mass (BCP) 

10am Christingle 
6pm Advent Carols 

  
Sunday 10th December 

8am Low Mass 
10am Parish Mass 

  
Sunday 17th December 

8am Low Mass 
10am Parish Mass 

6pm 9 Lessons & Carols 
  

Sunday 24th December 
9.30am Said Mass 

4pm Nativity 
6pm Carols by Candlelight 

11.30pm Midnight Mass 
  

Monday 25th December 
10am Christmas Toy Service 

  
Tuesday 26th December 
10am Low Mass (St Stephen) 

  
Wednesday 27th December 

9.30am Low Mass (St John) 
  

Thursday 28th December 
10am Low Mass (The Holy Innocents) 

  
Merry Christmas and a peaceful New Year to you all. 

mailto:office@stpaulinus.co.uk

